
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Neighbour. 
 

Notice of publication of the proposed Mabe Parish Neibourhood Development Plan 
Application Number /00007/NDP 

Regulation 16-The Neighbourhood Planning [General] Regulations 2012 and localism act 
2011 

 
We are writing to every household within Mabe Parish, to inform you on the latest developments 
concerning the Mabe Neighbourhood Development Plan. 
 
 The draft policy is in the final stages of consultation which is led by Cornwall Council, prior to 

being presented to the Secretary of State Inspectors. 
 
 The consultation runs from 30th November 2022 to 17th January 2023. 

 
 Once consultation is completed and any amendment made, the policy will be presented for a 

referendum where the Parish Council will seek your support for the adoption of the policy 
document. 

 
You can Inspect the document and make comment on any aspect of the policy at 
 
 Cornwall Council On - line Planning Register, using the reference PA22/00007 
 The documents can be inspected at the Cornwall Council web site at Online planning 

register-Cornwall Council and also on the Mabe NDP web site www.mabendp.com 
 
 If you are unable to make comment using the on - line planning register, contact the Cornwall 

Planning team at neighbourhoodplanning@cornwall.gov.uk or telephone 03001234151 
 
 Cornwall Council will not accept email comments, however you can e mail your comment to the 

Mabe NDP Team using the comments page on the mabendp.com web site 
 
 You can make comment by post to Neighbourhood Planning, PO Box 676, Threemilestone, 

Truro, TR1 EQ 
 
All comments will be available for the public and the applicants to view, but will not be 
responded to or acknowledged  
 
It’s your Parish, your plan, so have your say. 
 
Copy of the official notice is on the reverse of this letter. 

 
Keith West 
Mabe NDP Steering Group. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.mabendp.com/
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